CHRISTIAN BROTHERS

HIGH SCHOOL

OFFICE OF THE PPRESIDENT

LaSalle Club Minutes
October 24, 1995
Meeting Room

Twenty six people were in attendance.
Opening Prayer: Brother Bertram
Nominations for office were submitted and were unanimously endorsed by the members.

Ray Clemons - President
John Stremple - Membership
Ron Limeberger - Treasurer
Claire Matthews - Secretary

Brother Bertram gave a brief history of the LaSalle Club.

Danny Delgado, Athletic Director, spoke of the need for a weight room, and a potential fund
raiser, a golf marathon. Danny outlined the plan for the golf marathon - each golfer plays 100
holes, getting sponsorships for each hole played. The Lighthouse Golf course has been suggested
- June is being considered for a date. Jon Snyder has agreed to be Chairperson of the event. Bill
Conlin will be contacted and asked if he could assist with the publicity for the event. Gary
Quatrain has offered to Chair the Committee for the Weight Room.

Norm Montgomery, has access to a building that he could donate. School personnel are
investigating where such a gift could be placed, need for a cement slab, building permits, etc.
Budgetary restrictions require that either a new weight room, or refurbishing the old weight
room, would need to be underwritten by support groups such as the Boosters, the LaSalle Club
and others. Very preliminary estimates are that a new building would cost approximately
$30,000, with an additional $10,000 needed for equipment. Key people on the Board of
Trustees, Don Gillott, Jeffrery Knezovich, and Ron Carissimi will investigate expenses and
report back to the LaSalle Club.

The Golf Marathon could be a major source of funding for this project. The Boosters, Faculty
and Alumni will be asked to assist the LaSalle Club in the success of the Golf Marathon with
active participation in playing, or getting sponsorships. Various suggestions were made
regarding incentives to make the Marathon a success; T-shirts, Tee prizes, rewarding the most
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pledges, awards for the most money raised, etc.

The membership agreed to a policy, that no monies from the LaSalle Club would be expended
without specific approval of the Officers. Also members clarified the definition of support for
school sports programs indicating their belief that support does not include involvement. They
are very aware of the fine line between supporting and interfering. The belief is that coaches
should be involved and consulted and that they, and the school, would set priorities to which the

LaSalle Club would try to respond.

Ron Limeberger asked for names of those persons who should be honored with lifetime
memberships to the LaSalle Club. The first honorees were presented with lifetime certificates at
the "Old Timer's Night", August 19. Ron indicated there are many more persons who should be
recognized for their service to the LaSalle Club and Christian Brothers High School and asks
your help in identifying these people. Please contact Ron.

Lou Bordisso has renewed his offer to provide a plaque with the names of all the past presidents
of the LaSalle Club. Ron Limeberger is researching names for the plaque.

The next meeting is scheduled for 4:30 p.m., November 21, 1995. All members are welcome to
the meetings. Please contact Claire Matthews at 733-3603 if you plan to attend.



